
Join us for an opportunity  
to meet faculty, tour our  
classrooms, see student work, 
and hear about the changes 
happening at HSEP!

Wednesday, May 15 | 5 - 7pm
359 Broadway, 2nd floor
(Entrance on Antrim Street)

Please RSVP with HSEP 
Clerk, Ashley Goodwin at 
617.349.6880 or by email at 
agoodwin@cpsd.us.

Cambridge High School Extension Program Invites 
CPS Upper School Families to an Open House

Join Us!


